

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

2nd Avenue Adjacent to New Central Library Street Redesign

Recommendation of the Committee

That the information be received.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on January 10, 2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Your Committee received a presentation from Cary Tarasoff regarding the matter.

Chief Executive Officer Cooley and Director, Strategy and Communication Sampson, Saskatoon Public Library were present virtually and responded to questions.

In addition to the above recommendation, your Committee also resolved that the Administration be directed to work with the Saskatoon Public Library on a funding and project delivery model for the redesign as outlined in the report, and that the Administration provide a supplementary report to the January City Council meeting.

Attachment

January 10, 2023 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.